
2024 MN Watersheds Project & Program of the Year 
 

Preliminary Nomination Form 
 

The Awards Committee is now accepting Preliminary Nominations for Program or Project 
of the Year. This simple, one-page Preliminary Nomination Form must be submitted by Sept 6, 
2024. When determining the finalists, the Awards Committee will consider: clearly defined need, 
creative partnerships, innovative financing, resourceful solutions, success at meeting goal, and public 
value. Finalists, in each category will be asked to complete a full nomination form. The Preliminary 
Nomination form only requires a project/program description up to 250 words.   
 
Award Category (check one)   MN Watersheds Region: 
 

☐  Project   ☐  Program    ☐  One  ☐  Two ☐ Three 
 

Watershed District or Watershed Management Organization:  
 

 
Project/program name:  
 

 
Nominator (if different from above)  
 

 
Project/Program Summary (Up to 250 words). 
 

 

Project/Program Contact:  Name:             
     Phone:       
     Email:        
 

Photos (Optional) 
You may include up to four (4) photos of your project or program. 
 

Submit nomination materials to Karen Kill, kkill@mnwcd.org by Sept 6, 2024. 
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	Text6: Lac qui Parle-Yellow Bank Watershed District
	Text7: Annual Canoe Trip
	Text8: 
	Text9: The Lac qui Parle-Yellow Bank Watershed District holds an annul canoe trip early each summer to provide the residents within the watershed a unique opportunity to see what natural resources are in their own backyards.  

We partner with our local SWCDs and a local science teacher to make sure we have canoes and kayaks for everyone registered. The last few years we have also had involvement from members of a Lake Association that look forward to this event every year.  

This event is a relatively low-cost event for the watershed. The kayaks that the watershed owns were purchased as a part of a No Child Left Inside Grant that we were awarded last year. So, the only annual cost for the event is the light lunch that we provide at the end of the trip.  

These trips provide real world, on the water examples of why we need to do a better job of managing our water resources. Our attendees range from kids, farmers, teachers, county and local resource staﬀ and these trips give them all a chance to see how we as humans impact our water resources.  

One regular comment that we hear from the public after these trips is “We didn’t realize these recreation opportunities were here this whole time!” To us this makes the work we put into the trip worth it for the attendees to hopefully be a little more aware of the water resources in our area. 
	Text10: Jared Roiland
	Text11: 320-598-7061
	Text12: jared.roiland@lqpco.com


